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Wensum Residents Association Parks 
Committee (WRAP) have the main aim of 
supporting the development and 
maintenance of five parks in the NR2 area.

These parks are

West End Gardens – (opposite the Fat Cat)

West End Park – a short walk from West 

End Gardens bordered by West End Street 

and Northumberland Street

Wensum View Park – directly behind 

Wensum Junior School and accessed from 

Dereham Road

Wensum Community Centre Gardens –

directly behind the Community Centre

St Bartholomew’s Park – bordered by 

Heigham Street, Northumberland St and 

the north end of Nelson Street

We held a ‘street party’ last year to 
develop a ‘friend’s group’ which was 
highly successful, and we now have 60 

members. We have held public meetings 
to gather information about what the local 
community want for their local parks and 
will continue to do so. Last November we 
planted daffodil bulbs in one of our parks 
and more recently have been awarded a 
government grant of £25,500 to develop 
West End Gardens, a small park bordered 
by West End Street, Adelaide Street and 
Nelson Street. We are doing so in 
partnership with Norwich City Council. We 
are hoping to organise a ‘Bee Day’ soon to 
encourage the planting of insect pollinator 
friendly plants in both public parks and 
private gardens. 
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